Dear _________Employee Name______________,
Our group health benefit plan with Allied National features the Freedom Traditional Plan instead of a Preferred Provider Organization (PPO). There is no network with the Freedom Plan. You are free to use the services of any provider without penalty and still be eligible for PPO-like discounts on your bill. Simply present your card at the beginning of your visit as you would any other benefit coverage card. There is a number on the card your provider can call to verify benefits and coverage of your plan. 
How the Freedom Plan works
The Freedom Plan reimburses providers by using Medicare accepted payment levels as the reference point from which to make provider payments. Your Freedom Plan pays physicians at 125% of Medicare allowable reimbursement and facilities at 150% of Medicare allowable. This means providers are paid above Medicare levels and this level is often above what they might receive from the dominant insurers in our area.
What you should do if you are balanced billed
Balance billing is when a provider bills you for the difference between their charge and what your group benefit covers. You are responsible only for copays, deductibles and coinsurance as shown in the Explanation of Benefits, but you are not responsible for any balance billing from providers who might not accept the reimbursement levels of the plans. Allied National provides a legal support service for members who are being subjected to balance bill collections. If you receive a balance bill, you should call Allied National’s Elite Experience team at 866-332-1987 or email balancebilling@alliednational.com.
If you have any questions about the Freedom Plan, feel free to call Allied Client Services at 800-825-7531 or call ___ (Company Contact) ________________________ at ______  (Company Phone #) _______. 

Best Wishes,
__________ (Name of Company) _________															
